FRUITLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT #373



P.O. Box A • Fruitland, Idaho 83619 • Phone: (208) 452-3595 • Fax: (208) 452-6430

Lyle Bayley
Superintendent
Nikki Carter
Finance Manager/Board Clerk

Wendy Plaza
Human Resources
Paula Tschirgi-Moulton
AP/Sped Admin Asst.
Alyssa Tuttle
Admin Asst./Clerk

September 2022

Dear Fruitland School District Parents and Guardians,

I know that the safety of our students and staff is a constant and paramount priority—and it is especially so in light of the recent school tragedies in the United States. I am writing to let you know that as a school district we are committed to providing a safe environment for your children and for all who work to provide their education.

We meet and work regularly with local law enforcement officials to review plans for dealing with emergencies, and staff in all our buildings have received training in emergency response. We do not publicize those plans or the specific of training, because we do not want that information to be available outside the district.

We have evaluated our facilities and will be making some changes to increase security at some of the buildings. If access protocols at your student's school change, you will receive information from the school.

Student and staff safety is the highest priority of our school district. Thank you for the support you give to your children and to our staff.

Sincerely,

Lyle Bayley Superintendent